
Henry R. Stevenson, Jr. CWA 06-2011-2709 
Lorena Vaughn to: chuck, Russell Murdock 12/22/2011 10:50 AM 
Cc: Patrick Rankin 

From: Lorena Vaughn/R6/USEPAIUS 
To: chuck@kiblerlaw.com, Russell Murdock/R6/USEPAIUS@EPA 

Cc: Patrick Rankin/R6/USEPAIUS@EPA 

Good Morning, 

It has been brought to rny attention that the date that was listed on the Scheduling Order for the 
conference call is January 21st, 2012, that date is a Saturday. 

It there another date that you prefer to have the call on, please let me know, so that a new Order can be 
sent out with the new date. 

Have a wonderful and safe holiday. 

Thank you. 
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